
   

   

    
    

 
October 20, 2020 

 
 
 

Mr. Edward N. Austin, P.E. 
Alabama Department of Transportation 
1409 Coliseum Boulevard  
Montgomery, Alabama 36610 
 
 
RE: Town of Elberta – Alabama Transportation Rehabilitation and Improvement  
Program-II (ATRIP-II) - Addition of Turn Lanes at the Intersection of U.S. Highway 98 
and County Road 87 in Baldwin County 
     
Dear Mr. Austin, 
 
The Baldwin County Commission, during its regularly scheduled meeting held on 
October 20, 2020, authorized me as Chairman, to execute this letter in support of 
the Town of Elberta’s ATRIP-II Intersection Improvement project at the intersection of 
U.S. Highway 98 and County Road 87 in Baldwin County. We feel this project will in-
crease the overall safety of the intersection and recommend that this application be 
given consideration for approval. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Billie Jo Underwood 
Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 
CC: File 
   
 
 
  
 

 


